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Golf Passes – Free season for residents 

 
The Village of Donnelly is pleased to announce 
we have partnered with the Smoky River 
Regional Golf Course in providing free passes to 
all residents for the 2017 season.  
 
This pilot project includes all residents within 
the Village, and can be picked up at the office. 
Your membership will also grant you discounts 
at other golf courses. The membership does not 
include golf carts, rentals, or concession. Visit 
us today to pick up your membership. 

Smoky River Express Subscription 

Cancellation or Changes 

 
Land owners receive a subscription to the 
Smoky River Express. Any changes or 
Cancellations to the smoky river express must 
be made through the village office. Please 
contact us for any updates.  
 
Please provide the village with a forwarding 
address if you move. 

Development permits 

 
A reminder that many changes to your property 
may require a development permit, please 
contact the Village Office to confirm if your 
proposed changes requires a permit. 
 
The application and our land use bylaw is 
available under Bylaws on our website at 
www.donnelly.ca 

Smoky River FCSS Transportation 

 
Would you like to take a day-trip? The Smoky 
River Transportation bus is available to all ages. 
Please feel free to take advantage of this 
service. The event calendar is located in the 
lobby to the Village Office. 

Falher Intermunicipal Library/ 

Bibilotheque Dentinger 

 
Donnelly has joined the Intermunicipal Library 
and residents can receive a free Local 
Borrowing Card. This card permits you to 
borrow from the collection of over 10,000 items 
at the Falher Library. 
 
As part of the Peace Library system, you can 
purchase a TRAC card. The TRAC card allows 
you to borrow from other libraries, and request 
materials. More info is available at 
www.falherlibrary.ab.ca. 

Recycling/Waste Collection & Grass Clippings/Branches 

 
The transition to the new carts has been going smoothly. We would like to remind residents to 
return their carts from the street as soon as they are able once collection is complete. 
 
For the summer, we understand there is additional grass clippings and yard materials that need to 
be disposed of. We offer a burn pile at the Village Shop where grass clippings and branches can be 
brought and deposited of at any time. 

Park Regalo 
 
The pump track is installed! Available from 
dawn to dusk, the track is available for anyone 
with non-motorized vehicles (Only inline/roller 
skates, skateboards, and bmx bikes). 
 
Helmets must be worn, and gloves, kneepads, 
wrist-guards, and proper shoes is highly 
recommended. 
 
Please keep food and drink off the track. 

Donnelly In Blossom 

 
Plant Red & White flowers to honour Canada’s 
150th birthday!  
 
We have new planters coming soon in locations 
along 3rd street 


